
 
 
 
 

 
12 June 2024 
 
 
Dear families  
 
As part of my role as Principal of a lead school within our trust, I am supporting across a number of other Dixons 
schools over the summer term. As such, Miss Cooper will be taking on the role of Acting Head of School. I know you 
will have absolute trust in Miss Cooper as she has been such an exceptional Senior Vice Principal for Trinity; I am 
sure you will be as supportive of her as you have been of me.   
 
It is testament to the leadership strength at Trinity that many of the responsibilities that need to be taken on to 
enable Miss Cooper to step up will be covered by current staff.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact the academy in the usual way.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Emma Steele 
Principal 
 
 


